/ Diary Dates \

UPCOMING DATES

Half Term: Monday 24th October 2022 to Friday
28th October 2022
Term Ends: Friday 16th December 2022

Spring Term Starts: Tuesday 3rd January 2023
Half Term: Monday 20th February 2023 to
Friday 24th February 2023
Term Ends: Friday 31st March 2023

Tuesday 3rd January is a Teacher Training Day

ECO COUNCIL TIP FOR THE MONTH

NEWSLETTER

Encourage children to keep a weekly food waste diary,
recording what food they waste, how much and why it’s
wasted.
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THIS MONTH’S VALUE = PERSEVERANCE

After a fantastic half term which has been very busy | think we are all looking forward to a
well earned break.

Thank you to all those parents who have offered to be volunteers. We will be sending out
the necessary paperwork for completion after half term so that we can get people
supporting with trips and other events in school.

Parents Evening will be slightly later this year. We responded to feedback that in previous
years the early parents evening in October didn’t allow for much discussion as the
children had not completed much work and the teachers were still getting to know the
Children. The dates are on the second page of this letter.

Can | politely remind you that when you are waiting for the gates to open at the beginning
and end of the day that you do not swear and are respectful to those around you. | have
had quite a few complaints about this recently.

Have a great half term
Best wishes—Mr Chambers

www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk




Attendance

Attendance for each Year Group so far this year is -

Year Group Percentage
Attendance
Reception 89.3%
Year 1 92.1%
Year 2 92%
Year 3 94.8%
Year 4 94.4%
Year 5 95.6%
Year 6 95%
Total 94%

Well done to Year 5 who have got the best attendance closely followed by Year 6. The
other classes need to improve! Our attendance target is at least 96%.

Mrs Gregory

Mrs Gregory will be leaving Albert Bradbeer at the end of this half term. She has been at
Albert Bradbeer for many years and has held many roles, most recently working with
children in early years.

Mrs Gregory is an extremely popular member of staff with the children and has worked
with generations of families at Albert Bradbeer. She will be greatly missed by everyone.
I’m sure you would love to wish her well and if you have not had the opportunity to do so
we would be happy to pass on any messages that you wish to send her.

| would like to personally thank Mrs Gregory for the contribution she has made to Albert
Bradbeer during my time as Head Teacher. She will be greatly missed by the children,
parents and staff.

Everyone at Albert Bradbeer sends her our best wishes for the future.

Christmas Fayre

We are excited to announce the return of our Christmas Fayre. This year it will be on
Wednesday 14th December from 3.30pm until 5.00pm. There will be a mix of crafts and
Christmas goodies. If you are interested in reserving a stall for the Christmas Fayre then
please pop into the office and see Lindsay or Jo. Each stall costs £5. All proceeds will go
to School Fund

Parent’s Evening

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 - 3.30pm - 6.30pm
Wednesday 30th November 2022 - 3.30pm - 6.30pm

Appointments will be available nearer the time




